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LEGO® Robot Donation to Benefit Disabled Students 

KTEC Assistant Principal Presents Denver Speech Pathologist Needed Technology 

 

Kenosha, WI: Yesterday, Scott Hodges, assistant principal at Kenosha School of 

Technology Enhanced Curriculum (KTEC), presented Denver speech pathologist, 

Gretchen Storm with a donated LEGO® EV3 robot.  Ms. Storm reached out to her 

friend, Mr. Hodges, who is a LEGO® Education Ambassador.  She explained her plan 

to use the LEGO® robots with her cognitively and physically disabled students, but 

had limited funds.  Mr. Hodges reached out to LEGO® Education and in a 

collaborative effort between LEGO® Education and KTEC, arranged for a free EV3 for 

Gretchen and her students.   

 

“We use EV3s at KTEC and Gretchen was explaining how using eye and head 

movements allows her impaired students to manipulate the robots to do simple tasks 

and programing.  Price was an issue for her and I knew I had to make this happen,” 

said Mr. Hodges. 
 

   
 

About Your Company: Kenosha School of Technology Enhanced Curriculum is a 

prekindergarten through grade 8 public charter school in Kenosha, Wisconsin. 

LEGO® Robotics is a part of our curriculum school wide.  Assistant Principal Scott 

Hodges is a LEGO® Education Ambassador and travels the country training 

educators in LEGO® Education programs.    
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